
 

 

 

The Heights Primary School 

Year One Parent Planner: Autumn 2 Week 8 

Dear Parents/Carers 

This term our theme is:  The Great Fire  

On the final days of term we will be: 

English On the last day and a half we will be completing some final assessments. 

Mathematics We will be learning to name and identify the following 3D shapes, cone, 

sphere, cube and cuboid. 

Topic This afternoon we will be acting out the events of The Great Fire of 
London and watching the fire spread along the houses of Pudding Lane. 

Some of the children would like to burn their houses and others’ wish to 
bring them home on Tuesday. 

 

PE Kit – We have still found that some children don’t have all of the items they need in 

their PE kit that they need. Please can you all make sure that your child has the 
following named items in their PE Kit for 2018.  

 Long warm jogging bottoms 
 PE socks 

 PE T-shirt  

 PE jumper 
 Trainers (That have as much of the mud removed as possible) 

End of term – School finishes at 1.30pm on Tuesday 19th December. Please could we ask 
that children don’t bring their bookbags to school on the last day. Instead please could 

they bring a carrier bag so that they can carry some things home. 

Maths at home – It would be useful for children to practise their numbers bonds over 
the holidays. Hit the Button is a great way to recall number bonds with speed. 

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button 

Kitchen rolls – Next term we will be collecting kitchen rolls for an Art lesson. If you 
have any we would really appreciate you collecting some for us. 

We have really enjoyed our first term with your lovely children, they have worked 
extremely hard and they definitely deserve lots of fun and laughter with you over the 

holiday. We wish you all a very restful Christmas and a happy new year. 

 

Best wishes, 

The Year 1 Team 

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button

